
NEWSLETTER
COMMUNITY GARAGE SALES

CITY OF GENOA

WWW.GENOA-IL.COMAUGUST 2024

August 7                                   OSLAD Central Park Public Meeting - 5 PM at Central Park
August 7                                   City Council Meeting, 7 PM
August 8                                   Plan Commission Meeting, 7 PM
August 14                                  First Day of School
August 18                                  Water Payments Due
August 21                                  City Council Meeting, 7 PM                                                                            

STORM CLEAN-UP

IMPORTANT DATES

PROJECT UPDATES

RECONSTRUCTING A PORTION OF EVANS AVENUE
AND A PORTION OF FIRST STREET - TO BE
COMPLETED IN AUGUST 2024
DOWNTOWN REVITALIZATION - SUBSTANTIAL
COMPLETION IN AUGUST
RESURFACING  A PORTION OF SYCAMORE STREET
- FALL 2024 PROJECT
REPLACEMENT OF WATERMAIN- WATSON, REID,
AND COOPER COURT - COMPLETED BY FALL 2024 
WELL 5 IRON FILTRATION PLANT REHABILITATION
BIDS COLLECTED, TO BE AWARDED EARLY
AUGUST, FALL CONSTRUCTION
GRANT APPLICATION SUBMITTED FOR SOUTH
EMMETT STREET GATHERING SPACE
SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL AWARD NOTIFICATION
RECEIVED- TENTATIVELY PLANNED FOR 2025
CONSTRUCTION

DON’T FORGET- WE NEED YOUR
FEEDBACK! THE CITY WOULD LIKE TO
HEAR YOUR CONCERNS ON ZONING,
DEVELOPMENT, OR LAND USE. FIND

MORE INFORMATION ON OUR WEBSITE
OR USE THE QR CODE BELOW

UNIFIED DEVELOPMENT ORDINANCE UPDATE (SEE INFORMATION ABOVE)
OSLAD GRANT TO BE (RE)SUBMITTED FOR RIVERBEND CENTRAL PARK IN SEPTEMBER
2024- PUBLIC FEEDBACK MEETING SCHEDULED AUGUST 7TH AT 5 PM AT CENTRAL
PARK

AFTER THE JULY 15TH AND 16TH STORMS, PUBLIC
WORKS SPENT SEVERAL DAYS CLEANING-UP
FALLEN TREES AND BRUSH. THE FOLLOWING
WEEK, PUBLIC WORKS PROVIDED A SPECIAL
BRUSH PICK-UP ON SPECIFIED DAYS  FOR EACH
QUADRANT OF THE CITY. THE CITY WILL
CONTINUE TO PROVIDE SPECIAL BRUSH PICK-UP
AFTER SIGNIFICANT STORMS. ADDITIONALLY,
PUBLIC WORKS HAS BEEN DEVELOPING A TREE
INVENTORY AND TRIMMING PROGRAM TO
EVALUATE TREES’ HEALTH AND NEED FOR
TRIMMING ON A CYCLICAL BASIS. DETAILS ON
THE PROGRAM WILL BE SHARED LATER THIS
YEAR. 


